
Plan now 
Preserve our Future   

Contact the Church Office  
705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

 

 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 or yearly $250 to find out how call the office  

705-445-3841  

or e-mail allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks $2 and Pins $5 for sale from the office  
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All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday February 4
th

. 2024 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Larry Bacon; Stanley Bain; Margaret Baker 

In our Diocesan we pray for Bishop’s Committee on Interfaith Ministry 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Anglican Church of South America 

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Bob Teeter, Sandra Girdle, 

Mary Ratensperger, Bev Baxter, Paul Reid, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene McVeigh, Brian, 

John, Gail, Penny, Barb, Loraine, Janice, Dimi Ntantoulis, Sean, Dorothy, Blair Baldwin. 

 

 

Services 
Wednesday February 7

th
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion 

11am Bible Study 

Saturday February 10
th

 5pm – Après Ski Candlelit Contemplative Eucharist 

Sunday February 11
th

 – 9:30am – Holy Communion 

 

Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at 

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/ 

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

Morning and Evening Prayer 

Tuesday February 13
th

 – 8am, 5pm 

Thursday February 15
th

 – 8am, 5pm 

Friday February 16
th

 – 8am, 5pm 

Elgin Street doors unlocked 10 minutes before services 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood, ON L9Y 4V2 

705-445-3841 

www.allsaintscollingwood.com – allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood 
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Events 

 CO3 – Thurs Feb 8
th

, 15
th

, 22
nd

, 29
th

 

– 10am 

 Choir Practice – Thurs Feb 8
th

, 15
th

, 

22
nd

, 29
th

 - 7pm  

 Community Friendship Dinner –  

 Wed Feb 14
th

 – 5pm -  

 Women’s Group – Wed Feb 21
st
 – 

7:15pm  

The Women’s Group meets on the 

third Wednesday of the month from 

7:15pm - 8:45pm.  It is an 

opportunity to get to know other 

women in the parish, to support each 

other in our life’s journeys, to share 

and deepen our faith through 

learning and discussion, to pray for 

our church, family, community and 

the world, and to just simply enjoy 

an evening out!  All women are 

welcome.  Meetings are held in the 

church library.  Please enter by the 

ramp door off the parking lot.  If you 

need to use the lift, come to the 

lobby door on Elgin St. and buzz.   

Contact Sharon G by calling the 

office at 705-445-3841 

 Vestry Meeting – Sun Feb 25
th

 – 

after the 9:30am service 

 Please have your reports submitted 

to the office by Wednesday February 

7
th

 2024 10am. This report is a recap 

of the year 2023. 

 Narnia Book Study– Wed Feb 28
th

 

– 1:30pm  

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Feb 29
th

 – 

8am 

 

 

 

AWARE (All Women Alive, Renewed 

and Enriched) is back!  This is a women's 

retreat held at Elim Lodge (Peterborough) 

May 3, 4, & 5 offering spiritual 

refreshment, challenge and a lot of fun 

too! 

 

The theme this year is “How God Lights a 

Fire in our Hearts.” 

 

The speaker is Laurie Robertson, who is a 

member of the Aware Team and the Music 

Team.  “Her passion is to spark people up 

in their faith so as to live out their 

baptismal promises of serving others and 

seeing Christ in all people.”  

 

The Chaplain is our very own Rev. Sharon 

Sangster. 

 

The weekend offers talks by the speaker, 

small group discussions, worshipful 

music, a variety of workshops, wonderful 

food & fellowship as well as blissful 

solitude, sitting by the lake listening to the 

loons. 

     

For more info, please speak to Moira 

Southwell at 705-441-2725 or see the 

bulletin board in the Parish Hall.  If we 

register together, we can possibly room 

together with friends.  There are lots of 

cottages that sleep anywhere from 4-8 

people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



An Appeal for the new sound system @ 

All Saints Church, Collingwood 

Dear Friends, 

Our original sound system was installed 

well before COVID and was augmented to 

enable our live steaming. As we have 

grown our congregation, in person and 

online, we have felt the strain on our 

audio/visual system. We have sought to 

enhance our speaker system and have 

included additional screens, new 

microphones and a sound and lighting 

board to capture our vibrant worship 

services so that everyone at home and in 

church can see and hear them! 
 

All of this comes with a considerable price 

tag.  
 

We have received some designated funds 

to help with this expenditure and we are 

grateful to the international dinner team 

and the ACW for their support, and thank 

you to those who responded to our Giving 

Tuesday appeal, but even with a potential 

grant from the diocese, we need to raise 

$15,000 to cover the shortfall. 
  

Please consider a designated gift to our 

new sound system! 
 

Your Wardens and Priests 
  
 

Calendars 2024 – Calendars have arrived 

call the office to arrange for pick up. 

 

Have arrived call the 

office to arrange for 

pick up  

 

 

From Reverend Michael Peterson 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner, 

February 13
th

 Alas, there will be no event 

here this year as we will be gearing up for 

our Friendship Dinner the following night.  

However, our friends across the street at St 

Mary’s will host a pancake dinner from 5 

to 7pm for a free will offering and we 

encourage all pancake fans to support our 

Roman Catholic neighbours. 

 

 

Forward Day by Day small and big 

books are availbable for the months of 

February, March and April 2024 by 

donation. Please contact the office if you 

would like one. 

 

Reduce Your Environmental Footprint 

What You Can Do? Keep your cat 

indoors.  Two hundred and seventy million 

birds are killed by human related factors 

each year in Canada. Domestic and feral 

cats alone kill 196 million birds in Canada. 

One of the easiest ways to keep songbirds 

safe is to keep cats indoors or explore 

safer outdoor options. 

 

The Five Loaves meal program would 

like to thank brother and sister, Dwayne 

and Faith Wyant, of A&D Birdseed & 

Farm Market in Stayner, for providing and 

subsidizing the cost of chicken breasts for 

100 hot meals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


